
Brazeau Ambulance Monthly Minutes 

August 2
nd

, 2015 
 

The meeting was called to order at 12:00pm  

 

There is $16,383.46 in checking and $12,256.80 in savings. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

-Fundraiser: Thank you from Dave to all the volunteers at the picnic. Revenue was down from last 

year but typical from the years prior.  

-By-Laws: Signed agreements need to be turned into Sue K or Jean. 

Members Comments: 
-John Kussow: Inquired about the changes for the oxygen drop off and pick up. Sue has been in 

contact with the company to get it straightened out. 

-Brandon: Inquired about juvenile pads for the defibrillators, however, we can use the adult ones, 

so none are needed. 

-Jerry: We need to use the side door of the garage until the overhead door key pad is changed. 

Jerry will keep Sue updated on any changes. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

-Schedule was reviewed: Brandon is off for Army training and will be working in Superior so he 

will be off the schedule for a few months and Jamie is on light duty from surgery. 

-The state is considering allowing 1 EMT and 1 first responder go out on a call.  

-If you are involved with LOSA, please make sure you are getting your sheets in by the 5
th

 of the 

month. 

-Sue reviewed the use of the LEADER program and using the SOAP component.  

-Thank you card signed for Russ S. 

-New lights in the garage look great! 

-Thank you cards were sent out to two people for donations 

-EMT refresher class is scheduled for the first two weekends in October 

 

Training was on the LEADERS program.  

 

Next meeting will be September 13
th

, 2015 at 12pm. 

 

Present: Ireta, Fran, Sue, Jerry, Dave, John, Ron, Brandon, Tom P, Roxanne, Keri, Mike O, John 

Kobus, Dawn and Austin  

 

Excused: Jim K, Jamie W, Lee P and Tom G 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Sue K and Jamie 


